
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Linda Raisovich-Parsons [mailto:lparsons@umwa.org]  
Sent: Monday, September 08, 2008 3:25 PM 
To: zzMSHA-Standards - Comments to Fed Reg Group 
Subject: RIN 1219-AB59 
 
Attached are the comments of the United Mine Workers of America on the  
Proposed Rule for Safety Standards Regarding the Recommendations of the  
Technical Study Panel on the Utilization of Belt Air and the Composition  
and Fire Retardant Properties of Belt Materials in Underground Coal Mining. 
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